
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bondi Heights Precinct 
Meeting 

 
 2022 

 

Penkivil Precinct - 
Residents' Meeting 

  

This Bondi Heights Precinct meeting 
will be held in person 

VENUE: Waverley Council Chambers, 3rd Floor 
Corner of Bondi Road and Paul Street, Bondi Junction 

 

   MONDAY 4 APRIL 2022 7.00 PM – 9.00 PM 

• Welcome 

• Consultation on Waverley Park Fitness Station 
Upgrade - Presentation and workshop with Ingrid 
Cheng, Senior Landscape Architect, Waverley 
Council (For more information visit      
haveyoursay.waverley.nsw.gov.au)   

• Annual General Meeting - election of Precinct 
Executive Committee 

• Traffic issues 
o Park Parade with Birrell St intersection 

• Development Applications 

• General Business  
 

Convenor/Traffic: Bill Mouroukas  
Secretary: Lynda Hall  

Join the Convenor's email Group at 
convenorbill@gmail.com 

This is a public meeting. All are welcome to attend! 

 
 

Face to face Precinct Committee meetings return 

As per current Public Health Orders, in person 
Precinct Committee Meetings can resume. Council 

encourages meeting participants to follow all 
current NSW Health advice relating to social 

distancing, vaccinations, rules and restrictions to 
stay COVID-safe. 

 

mailto:convenorbill@gmail.com


WARD COUNCILLORS 
Clr Ludovico Fabiano (Greens) 

Phone 0430 296 955 
 ludovico.fabiano@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Clr Tony Kay (Liberal)  
Phone 9365 7707 

 Tony.Kay@waverley.nsw.gov.au  
Clr Tim Murray (Labor) 
Phone   0411 046 476   

tim.murray@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
 

This Bondi Heights Precinct meeting 

will be held in person 

VENUE: Waverley Council Chambers  
3rd Floor 

Corner of Bondi Road and Paul Street, Bondi 
Junction 

Monday 4 April 2022 7.00pm - 9.00pm 
This is a public meeting. All are welcome to 

attend! Support your Precinct and have 
your say in the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUBSCRIBE TO WAVERLEY WEEKLY 

 
You can now stay up to date with what’s 

happening in your neighbourhood with our 
Waverley Weekly newsletter. 

 Everything you need to know about what your 
Council is doing for you will be delivered 

straight to your inbox every Thursday 
afternoon. 

Sign up now at waverley.nsw.gov.au/subscribe 
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